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    12/17/2024 
End of Year Letter from the General Manager 

 
 
Dearest Community Members,  

As we close out another year, I want to take a moment to reflect on the journey we’ve shared and express 

my deepest gratitude to each of you for your support, collaboration, and commitment to making 

Clearwood a thriving community. 

This year has been one of both challenges and triumphs, and we’ve come a long way together. From 

achieving Non-Profit Status mid-year, completing the new build of Wells 6 & 7 and revitalizing Wells 1 & 2, 

completing year 2 of construction on the Roads and Water Line Replacement Projects and initiating design 

for year 3, initiating engineering and design for the new Administration Building, engaging in regular 

Listening Sessions with me, to the everyday moments where we’ve supported one another, the strength 

of our community has been truly inspiring. 

I want to extend my sincere appreciation to everyone who has volunteered—whether you’ve been with us 

for years or joined us recently. Your passion, ideas, and dedication are what make this community special 

and drive us toward excellence. We’ve worked hard to build connections, foster growth, and create an 

environment where everyone feels valued. And we couldn’t have done it without you. 

As we look ahead to 2025, I am excited about the opportunities and challenges that lie before us. There’s 

a lot to look forward to—whether it’s new projects, events, or ways we can connect with one another 

even more meaningfully.  

This time of year is an opportunity to not only reflect but also to recharge and reconnect with what truly 

matters. I encourage each of you to take some time for yourselves and for your loved ones as we close out 

the year. We’ve accomplished so much together, and I’m confident that the best is yet to come. 

Thank you once again for being an essential part of this community. Wishing you and yours a joyous 

holiday season, and a bright, prosperous New Year. 

 
Warm Regards, 
 

 
Racheal Paige 
Clearwood Community Association  
General Manager  


